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		September 29, 2015

		Florida Congressional Delegates

		Re:	James Zadroga Act, HR 1786 and S928	

		Ladies and Gentlemen,

		The horrors of the attack on the World Trade Center on 9/11/01 was a great National tragedy costing many
		American and others their very lives.  Our nation joined together and mourned.  We vowed to rebuild
		and recover while first responders and many others worked for months in the rubble of our once majestic
		towers.  

		Those working at the towers soon became injured or sick from the toxic scene.  The James Zadroga Act, HR 1786 
		in the U.S. House of Representatives and S928 in the U.S. Senate was passed and authorized to cover the health
		care needs of these brave men and women.  Over the years, the toll on our men and women continues
		to rise and add to the death toll from horrible illnesses.

		Many of those first responders (2000) are now retired and living in the great state of Florida.  They are receiving
		Health care for their 9/11 related sicknesses or injuries.  But, the James Zabroga Act is set to expire this year.

		On behalf of our nation’s first responders and the membership of the Florida Fraternal Order of Police, we are
		asking each of the Florida Congressional delegates to become a co-sponsor of this legislation to continue to 
		provide health care to these deserving individuals.  We thank Congressman David Jolly for his quick
[bookmark: _GoBack]		response to sign on.

		
	
		Sincerely,
	               [image: ]
 		James W. Preston, President
		Florida State Lodge
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